
TOWN OF SPRING BROOK 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

April 5, 2023 Caryville Ferry Memorial Service 
at Holte’s Landing on the Chippewa River 

 
A quorum may be present of the Town of Spring Brook Board of Supervisors at a Memorial 
Service dedicating a monument memorializing the Caryville Ferry operation over the Chippewa 
River.  The service is scheduled for 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, April 5, 2023, at Holte’s Landing 
on the north side of the Chippewa River on County Road H, approximately .5 mile northwest 
of the State Highway 85 intersection with County Road H, in the Town of Spring Brook of Dunn 
County.  There will be no Town of Spring Brook Board of Supervisors activity taking place. 
 
Mary L. Strand, Clerk          Posted on the Town’s website 
Town of Spring Brook      and to the Town’s posting board 
715-664-8545 Town Hall Office          on April 5, 2023 
clerk@tn.springbrook.wi.gov 


